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Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: INVITATION TO 14TH EGERTON UNIVERSITY INTERNATIONAL
CONFERENCE

Egerton University will hold its Biennial International Conference on the 23rd, 24th and 25th
March, 2022. This will be the 14th edition of the International Conference organized by the
University and brings together various stakeholders in, academia, research institutions and
industry experts in various fields to a common forum.

The Conference is organized and hosted by the Division of Research and Extension. This
conference has attracted up to 700 participants in the past events. This 2022 conference will be
blended (virtual and face to face sessions) conference due to the Covid 19 pandemic. The theme
of the conference is “Research and Innovations for Resilience in a Changing Environment™. In
highly volatile and uncertain times, organizations need to be resilient to cope effectively with
unexpected events. recover from crises and foster future success. Underlying this theme is the
acknowledgment that Science. Technology and Innovations are the drivers and enablers of
social and economic transformation. The application of knowledge and innovation is necessary
10 attain sustainable economic growth and competitiveness.

The aim of the conference is to provide a platform for participants to share their experiences
and research findings, deliberate and exchange innovative cutting-edge development ideas.
concepts and actions. This will include keynote speakers, paper presentations. interactive panel
discussions, question and answer sessions and exhibitions.

“Transforming Lives through Quality Education™




To this end, Egerton University cordially invites your organization to the conference. For more
information please contact the Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Research and Extension) on
Telephone Nos. +254708489256 or 4254775015388 or email: dvere@egerton.ac ke.

Attached is the conference poster.

Yours faithfully.

W“ y
Prof. BocKline O. Bebe, Ph.D

AG. Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Research & Extension)

“rasfrmig Lv throgh Qualit Edcatn” -
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